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I am contacting your in connection with the WIPP Renewal Draft Permit. New Mexico has already
experienced one catastrophic nuclear waste packaging/shipping accident that caused WIPP to be
sealed for a few years. If no proper-safety information is transmitted to employees responsible for
these tasks, WIPP is just a crisis waiting for its next detonation! There is no reason for New Mexico
to be victimized with the lethal nuclear waste of the nation. It seems to be a case of NIMBY by
those in position to prevent the location of such a facility where their elite residences would be
endangered. Well, New Mexico isn't the right place either! I ask that you not renew the WIPP
Renewal. It seems obvious that such toxic material as nuclear waste is reason enough to discontinue
its generation ahd waste storage problems. Thank you.


